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These multiple applications for solar industrialisation of our quiet rural areas totalling over 13,000 acres within a 6 mile
radius are an abomination and definitely should not have NSIP status. This is purely about vast profits and more than
likely will be passed on to foreign investors. They are neither green nor clean energy and will devastate our environment
and communities.

| have seen nothing in the application process to make me believe otherwise. Indeed, we are fighting a vast, well funded
machine of lawyers and surveyors who put a positive spin on all their investigations. Where is the independent verification
of all these surveys? Every single point they make | feel could be repudiated and discredited by independent experts.
Solar belongs on rooftops, car parks and brown field sites NOT on agricultural and rural land. The BESS are reported as
producing a high pitched whine not to mention the fire and pollution risks. It seems that Lincolnshire as the bread basket of
the country is being targeted by ill thought out energy schemes of every hue. | will fight these proposals every inch and
hope that a sensible and long term viable solution can be found, by people who really understand what they are doing, for
clean energy without destroying what we hold dear and without compromising national food security and the environment.



